VHITE/GREEN
BasIN

July 8, 2013

Colorado Water Conservancy Board
Attn: Craig Godbout

1580 Logan Street, Suite 200
Denver, CO 80203

Re:  $80,000 for Basin Implementation Plan

Dear Craig:

The Yampa/White/Green Basin Roundtable held a meeting on October 8", 2014 wherein the
Board unanimously voted to give the aforementioned Program the sum of $80,000 for continuing
work on the Basin Implementation Plan. The funds are to be given from the
Yampa/White/Green Basin account.

Please consider this letter as your notice of the granting of funds.

Sincerely,

o & s

~ Jon D. Hill
YWG Basin Chairman

Cc: Dan Birch



